
 
 

 
 

Proposed CBE 2015/16 Modular Classroom Plan 

 
For Immediate Release 
 
CALGARY — At today’s public meeting of the CBE Board of Trustees, Administration will 
seek board agreement to present the proposed 2015/16 Modular Classroom Plan following 
today’s debate of the New School, Modernization and Modular Ranking Criteria.  
 
The Board of Trustees considered Eligibility Filters for Modular Classrooms and Modular 
Classroom Ranking Criteria at the public board meeting on Oct. 14, 2014. These filters and 
ranking criteria have been used to develop the CBE’s modular classroom priorities. 
 
If approved by the Board of Trustees, the modular classroom plan would be submitted to the 
Province before Nov. 3, 2014.  
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